
As of 5/28/21

ISD ONE10
Summer Safe School Plan 2021

Starting June 4, 2021

ISD ONE10 will continue to follow and monitor the ever changing guidelines and requirements
from MDE, MDH, the Governor, the State and CCPH. As of today here is the plan for the
summer of 2021 for our ONE10 buildings and what it means for staff, students, and guests.

As of June 4, 2021, ISD ONE10 will be using our local authority to implement a safe school
plan.

● Starting Friday, June 4, 2021, masks will no longer be required inside or outside ONE10
facilities.  Masks will continue to be recommended for employees, students and
members of the public that are not yet fully vaccinated. Masks will be allowed and
encouraged for those that wish to continue wearing them, yet not required at our ONE10
facilities.

● Social distancing is still recommended yet not required for the summer of 2021 at
ONE10.

● Although we are reducing the safety mitigations for masks and social distancing, we are
still encouraging the following:

○ Health screening protocols will continue.  Monitor and look for COVID-19
symptoms. Anyone with symptoms or feeling ill is asked to stay home.

○ Report any COVID-19 symptoms and/or positive cases immediately….
■ Employees report to your supervisor.  If your supervisor is not available,

please contact the front office of your school building.
■ Students and families please report this information to the front office of

your school building.
○ Continue to maintain seating charts and students in small common groups to

help with contact tracing.
○ Contact tracing and quarantining will still continue as needed.
○ Those not vaccinated are encouraged to wear masks.
○ Masks are allowed and encouraged for those that wish to wear them.
○ Continue with routine cleaning and disinfecting

This is the plan as of today, 5/28/21, ONE10 will continue to carefully monitor area COVID-19
data and trends.  If requirements change we will update our plan and communicate as needed.
Knowing that we will be mask free is exciting for ONE10, yet we want to continue to be
respectful to ensure the safest environment we can following our guidance from the MN
Department of Health.

Stay safe. Be well.
WE Are ONE10!
Pat Devine, Superintendent
ISD ONE10



Resource Links:
MDE Summer School Guidance
MDE COVID-19 Prevention Guidance for Summer
STAY SAFE MN COVID-19 Guidance for Indoor Venues
STAY SAFE MN COVID-19 Guidance for All Businesses and Entities
Governor’s Executive Orders
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/pdfs/choosingSaferAct.pdf
Face Covering Requirements and Recommendations:
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/facecover.html.

https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/schools/summer.pdf
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/schools/summer.pdf
http://dli.mn.gov/sites/default/files/pdf/COVID_19_preparedness_plan_requirements_indoor_venues.pdf
https://staysafe.mn.gov/assets/covid-19-universal-guidance-for-all-businesses-and-entities_tcm1152-480317.pdf
https://mn.gov/governor/news/executiveorders.jsp
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/pdfs/choosingSaferAct.pdf
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/facecover.html
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/facecover.html

